

Chairs report for the meeting April 1st
Chairs report for April 1st 2019 I will keep this report brief, well it has been two years of changes, with members and the clerk all  working together in support of  the many changes that have taken place.  I appreciate all the hard work contributed by Councillors.
The clerk also during the past two years has spent a lot of time helping me with my health problems, on top of the work undertaken for the council, with my sincere thanks for the way she has  dealt with many problems.  I realise that some of the changes have not gone too well with certain members but the changes made to the running of Bayston Hill Parish Council has been noted for which I thank you all. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Paul will use his own judgement over many issues that are to take place especially over planning of which I hope that the planning department will take the views of the council when the final Plans come to the end of the debate. 
Keith
Chair to Bayston Hill Parish Council



